
NCSRC Call For Research Abstracts 2015 

 

Invitation to Present Research Abstracts During Poster Presentation Session 

The NCSRC invites you to become a part of the excitement.  The next Open Forum 
Presentation will be at the Symposium in Wilmington, NC on Wednesday, September 
30, 2015.  You are invited to submit and present a research abstract related to your area 
of interest in Respiratory Care. 

Benefits of Research Poster Presentations: The Open Forum Poster Presentation is your 
opportunity to: 

*Be published on the North Carolina Society for Respiratory Care Website.  

*Gain state recognition for your work from internationally recognized Physicians,                                                                                                   
Respiratory Therapists, and your colleagues. 

*Receive constructive feedback on your abstract given by conference attendees. 

*Compete for awards. 

*Help build a strong scientific foundation for the Respiratory Care profession. 

*Earn CEUs for poster presentations. 

 
Research Poster Presentation Guidelines: 

The deadline for submitting abstracts for review will be Monday, September 14, 
2015.   
 
Send your abstracts and questions to:  
Mike Gentile RRT FAARC FCCM via email (michael.gentile@duke.edu) 
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